

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com

Headteacher: Mr C Davey

"Aim high – Live life to the full"









Welcome Back: Let's get inspired for the year ahead!

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is lovely to be underway again at the start of another year. All children and staff made such a fun start last week whilst doing lots of different wellbeing activities that got learning up and running and the feedback that I received from the teaching and learning team was very positive. From the outset, I cannot stress enough that we are here to help and support in any way we can. If you have a concern about anything that is affecting your child/children or your family, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to any member of my team.

The children all look incredibly smart in their school uniform and we would like to keep it that way 100% of the time, so I am really asking for your support to ensure that your child/children always have the correct uniform. Attendance has been steadily improving over the last 3 years, but we are still looking to raise our % of attendance again this year to be in line with the national expectation of 97%. You will continue to receive an attendance and punctuality report every half term, but the academic progress report you have been accustomed to per half term will now be termly. This is in line with the fact that we are formally assessing the children at the end of each term from now on.

We are very excited about delivering an exciting curriculum to the children through our termly themes. On our website, please visit CURRICULUM > OUR CURRICULUM page so that you can see what themes, knowledge and skills your child will be learning throughout the year. Hopefully, once you know, you can then enjoy learning alongside your children to make the learning 'stick' even more!

Can we please continue to work together to ensure that all weekly homework set is fully completed and returned to the teacher on time. Reinforcing learning from class at home is absolutely vital in helping the children make progress, especially the consistency of hearing your children read daily.

So let's have a very successful year by being as productive as we can in supporting the children (and each other) to make those small, continuous steps to improvement because our children feel confident, happy, safe and enthusiastic about coming to Blessed Sacrament each and every day!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Davey, Headteacher.























